
Q&A 
• U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission: Are you familiar on the Japanese technologies 

on gamma ray cameras? 
o Bruce Letellier: I have not. 
o U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission: I can pass along more information. 

• New York City Department of Health and Mental Hygiene: Is there a minimum and 
maximum of gamma radiation intensity that would be limiting of the detection system or 
be too high? 

o Bruce Letellier: That would be specific to the instrumentation and specified by 
the manufacturer. Filters and shielding on the instrumentation help to prevent it 
from getting too high. 

• U.S. EPA: We lacked data, but we appreciated PHDS Co. working with us and sharing 
optics the camera uses. We hope to obtain those data, but we will work with KSU to 
obtain some real data to play with. 


